
June 2018 

Dear Pastors and Praying Friends, 

Thank you all for your continued prayers and support. It is so amazing 
to finally be writing from South Africa. I arrived in Knysna on June 1st 
after a very long, but uneventful journey. Since arriving  3 weeks ago, I 
have been getting adjusted to life in Africa. I was able to move right 
into a furnished apartment, which I will be in until the end of 
November. I have also had the opportunity to reconnect with some old 
friends and make some new ones. After only a week here, the Lord 
provided me with a cute little car that was below my price range. I am 
so excited to be here and of course, I want to jump right into ministry. 
However, I have to keep reminding myself to slow down and allow the 
Lord to open doors of opportunity instead of rushing things. I have 
already learned that the pace here in South Africa is MUCH slower 
than that in the United States. I would appreciate your prayers 
concerning this change of pace.  

Over the next several months, I 
will be going through orientation. 
During this time, I will be learning 
about the language, history, 
culture, and specific needs and 
considerations of the South African 
people. This time gives me ability to 
learn and assist in ministries already in place. I am excited to be a part 
of these ministries and looking forward to how God is going to use me 
here in Knysna.  

Please pray for South Africa as there have been some unrest  
throughout the country. Pray for our ministry team here in Knysna for 
safety as well as opportunities to reach the people with the Gospel of 
Jesus Christ. 

Please take notice of my updated contact information! 

        

     Hannah Bennett

Financial 
Support 

MONTHLY SUPPORT: 88% 

PRAISES 

*Safe arrival, car purchase,   
& transition going well 

*I am overwhelmed by 
God’s abundant blessings 
and that He has called me 
to such a wonderful place.  

PRAYER REQUESTS 
*Remaining $550 per 
month of support to come in 

*Laungauge training and 
orientation 

*Adjustment to life and 
culture of South Africa 

*Ministry Opportunities 

*Long-term rental at 
affordable cost 

 My new car!! 

HANNAH BENNETT  
MISSIONARY TO SOUTH AFRICA  

“Where there is no vision, the people perish.” Proverbs 29:18 

       Contact Info: PO BOX 3192 Knysna 6570 South Africa (814-203-9354)
Mission Board: Daystar Baptist Missions Huntington, WV
Sending Church: Calvary Baptist Church Coudersport, PA

“The heavens declare the glory of God; and 
the firmament sheweth his handiwork.” 

Psalm 19;1


